
Oct. 1 2012 

 

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Emily, and I am a graduate of the Partners In Education program. I was a PIE student from 

grades 10 through 12 and I have nothing but good to say about my experience. My teacher, Stephanie, 

always tried to do what was best for the people under her supervision. She did her best to make the 

school system work for the students instead of making everyone conform to the system, and she did a 

stellar job of making learning fun. In what was supposed to be my grade 12 year, I decided that I wanted 

to take some extra courses and volunteer a few days a week at the same time, so PIE figured out a way 

for me to take 2 years to do grade 12 and still graduate with honours. I had the best high school career 

possible, and I got to do everything I wanted to do and still stay on course to be exactly where I wanted 

to be now.  

A lot of people think that homeschooling is easier because ‘you don’t have to really learn anything 

because your mom is teaching you’. That’s not true at all, homeschooling can be easier, but only 

because the people involved know how to make education an enjoyable event! 

I am now a second year science student on the Dean’s List at UPEI, and I have no one but my parents 

and the people who work at PIE to thank for it. If it hadn’t been for my teacher I probably never 

would’ve gotten to where I am, and I certainly wouldn’t have learned to love school so much that I look 

forward to it all summer! 

So thank you Stephanie, thank you for everything. And thank you to everyone else at PIE too. You guys 

are the best.  

Sincerely, 

Emily 


